
 
 

Case No. ALT-E-22-01 

Order No. 35302 

Contact: Adam Rush 

Office: (208) 334-0339  

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

 

NEWS RELEASE: Commission to hold show cause hearing for Atlanta Power  

 

BOISE (Feb. 7, 2022) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission will hold a show cause hearing 

on Feb. 23, 2022, commencing at 2:00 p.m. in the Commission Hearing Room, 11331 W. 

Chinden Blvd., Building 8, Suite 201-A, in Boise. 

 

Atlanta Power Company, Inc., a private utility that provides electric services to customers in 

Atlanta, Idaho, has been ordered to appear before the Commission due to several customer 

complaints. The purpose for the hearing can be found in Case No. ALT-E-22-01, Order No. 

35302. 

 

The Commission has ordered Atlanta Power to show cause why the Commission should not (1) 

reimpose penalties on the company resulting from a previous case, (2) impose new penalties on 

the company for new and continuing violations and (3) open a new investigation into whether the 

company is providing safe and adequate service to its customers.  

 

No public testimony will be taken at the hearing, and only the individual(s) summoned will 

present information to the Commission. The Commission may question those individuals. 

No cross examination by any of the parties in the case will occur. 

 

Written comments are being accepted. Comments are required to be filed by e-mail unless e-mail 

is unavailable. To submit comments via e-mail, please visit the commission’s webpage at 

puc.idaho.gov. Click on the “Consumers” tab toward the top of the page, then click on the “Case 

Comment Form.” Please use case number ALT-E-22-01 when filling out the form. Any 

comments should also be sent to Atlanta Power addresses listed below. If e-mail is unavailable, 

comments may be mailed to the Commission and Atlanta Power at these addresses:  

 

For the Idaho Public Utilities Commission:  

 

Commission Secretary  

Idaho Public Utilities Commission  

P.O. Box 83720  

Boise, ID 83720-0074  

secretary@puc.idaho.gov  

mailto:adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov
https://puc.idaho.gov/Fileroom/PublicFiles/ELEC/ATL/ATLE2201/OrdNotc/20220124Notice_of_Hearing_Order_to_Show_Cause_Order_No_35302.pdf
https://puc.idaho.gov/Fileroom/PublicFiles/ELEC/ATL/ATLE2201/OrdNotc/20220124Notice_of_Hearing_Order_to_Show_Cause_Order_No_35302.pdf
mailto:secretary@puc.idaho.gov


Street Address for Express Mail:  

 

11331 W. Chinden Blvd.  

Building 8, Suite 201-A  

Boise, ID 83714 

 

For Atlanta Power Company, Inc.: 

 

Israel Ray  

Atlanta Power Company, Inc. 

11140 Chicken Dinner Road 

Caldwell, ID 83607  

saratrue17@gmail.com  

pgfd247@yahoo.com  

 

mailto:saratrue17@gmail.com
mailto:pgfd247@yahoo.com

